
Awards

Birthdays
21stDecember  - 

10th January

Attendance 
7th January -
10th January

 Nursery       80%
Reception    94%
  Year 1           95%
  Year 2          94%
  Year 3         89%
  Year 4         86%

   Year 5        100%
  Year 6         94%

Whole School: 92%

House Team Winner 
of the Term

Wordsworth

Reminders

St Theresa's
Church  News.

Mass times: 
Friday 10 am, 
Saturday 5 pm
Sunday 9:30 am

Week commencing
13th January 2025

Lunch Menu:  Week 2

Nursery starts at 8:55 am
School starts at 8:45 am
Gates close at 9:00 am

Please remember to pay
Dinner money weekly. 

'Fully valuing everyone in the love of Jesus.' Caring and learning together.

  Tel: 01244-470860  www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk     
Twitter: @sttheresasCP  FB: St Theresas Catholic Primary School  Instagram: St Theresas RC School

 Website Calendar link: https://www.st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk/events
If you have any suggestions that you would like to see in our newsletter, please email: admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

NEWSLETTER
Message from Mrs. Holland

Spotlight on...
The feast of the

Epiphany!

Issue 16- 10th January  2025

Gospel Quote
The Holy Spirit came down

upon him in bodily form
like a dove. And a voice

came from heaven, “You
are my own dear Son. I am

pleased with you.”

Luke 3:22

W

 Welcome back to our Spring term.  I hope you all had a very peaceful, joyful Christmas with your loved ones.  It was
really lovely to see the children return, some with happy smiling faces, others with tired faces at the early start!  What
a week it has been! I don’t remember having such icy conditions lasting this long and I am now really looking forward
to spring arriving! The children have been very sensible given the weather and have wrapped up if they are outside
(we only allow them to play out if it is safe to do so).   Welcome also to our new families who have joined us this week.
We hope you enjoy getting to know your St. Theresa’s family in the coming weeks.  Have a lovely and safe weekend.
Mrs Holland

Frankie  - 4
Osi - 11

Michael - 6
Emmilia - 8
Minnie - 9

This week marked the end of the Christmas season with the
feast of the Epiphany.  This is when the wise men visited the
new born Jesus with gifts of Gold, Frankincense and Myrrh.

These gifts were especially chosen to acknowledge the
importance of the baby and also to foretell his fate.  



 Looking further ahead...

Thursday 15th January Year 2 Residential meeting
This will be in the Year 2

classroom at 3.20pm

Friday 17th January
Trip to Chester zoo

Years 1 - 6
This is completely free of

charge!

Friday 14th February School closes for half term

Monday 24th February School re-opens

Thursday 6th March World Book Day More details to follow

Monday 17th - Tuesday
18th March

Year 4 Residential to Petty
Pool

More details to follow

Monday 17th March -
Wednesday 19th March

Year 6 Residential to Robin
Wood

More details to follow

Tuesday 1st and
Wednesday 2nd April

Parents evening

Thursday 10th April School closes for Easter

Before and Afterschool Club

Please register
  https://aw-

coaching.class4kids.co.uk/
   
  

  They do accept Child Care
vouchers for payment

  

Please continue to check this page as more dates will be added as
events are confirmed.



Children are expected to attend school regularly, unless there is good reason for absence.

The school has a duty to safeguard all its pupils. If a child is absent, the parents/carers should inform the school on
the first day of absence and each following day of absence, stating the reason. 

Parents/carers should ring the school office as early as possible on 01244 470860 to inform us of the reason for
their child’s absence. Alternatively Parents/carers can email school admin@st-theresas.cheshire.sch.uk 

For additional support, Parents/carers can contact the attendance Lead, Learning Mentor or Head Teacher. 
The Head Teacher is the senior leader responsible for the strategic approach to attendance in school.

The school office will make contact with home when a child is absent, and the parent/carer has not notified the
school of the absence. If no contact can be achieved or the reason for absence is not accepted the absence will be

unauthorised.


